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State Course Code for Home Room/Study Hall – Pam – Probably need to have two different codes and more discussion.  Districts may handle these differently.  Some may already be reporting Home Room with 180000 in the elementary.  More discussion on the need for this related to the Dashboards.
EdFacts – Federal Data Collection Request for Comments – Jill – Jill went over the documents she sent and why it is important that districts comment if they feel they have a comment to share.  The feds do pay attention to comments and a lot of negative comments can take the issue back to the program for further review.  Jill will be gathering comments from NDE staff to submit on behalf of NDE.
State support for Civil Rights Data Collection – Dean – Dean wasn’t available for the meeting.  This agenda item may return next month.  Jill spoke briefly to say that NDE is looking into the possibility of assisting districts in responding to the CRDC.
This meeting was recorded.  Victoria will send out that information.  We hope to start doing these meetings via Adobe connect so we can share documents and eliminate the need for roll call.
Next meeting September 9th 10a.
Please forward any comments, ideas and concerns to Dean.Folkers@nebraska.gov  402-471-4740 or Pam.Tagart@nebraska.gov, 402-471-4735.


